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Final School Mass/Last Day of School 
Our final school Mass has been moved and will take place on 
our final day of school, Friday, May 26th at 9:00.  Students will 
be dismissed immediately following Mass from the church at 
9:45. Please plan accordingly as this is a change from the 
previously scheduled 11:30 dismissal.  

 
Preschool News 
Our Preschool is holding their final day celebration on Friday, 
May 26th starting at 9:00, and will dismiss following the 
celebration.  Please watch for more specific information from 
our Preschool Director, Meghan Pantages in the coming days.  

 

Library Books 
Please be sure that all library book are returned to school by 
Friday May 19th, Overdue book notices will go out on Tues., 
May 23rd (8th grade overdue notices will go out on Tues., May 
16th) 

    

 

 
 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

May 19: End of Quarter  
for K-7                           
Graduation – 7:00                 
May 26: Last day of school 
– early dismissal                       
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
  
 (May 22-26) 

Monday, May 22 – French toast sticks, sausage, fruit 
Tuesday, May 23 – Corn dog, chips, peas, fruit 
Wednesday, May 24 – Walking tacos, corn, fruit 
Thursday, May 25 – Cook’s surprise/lunch medley, carrots, fruit 
Friday, May 26 – Early Dismissal – No lunch  
 

Forms for School Registration 2023-24 
All students need to have a new medical and textbook loan form filled out – one 
per student and a publicity form – one per family. Students that will be 
participating in any sports in grades 4 – 8 will need to fill out the Athletic 
Participation form. A new emergency card will be sent out in the fall. 
 
After Care 
The last day for After Care will be Thursday, May 25. There will be no After Care 
on Friday May 26 as we are out of school at 11:30. Please mark your calendar.  
 
Pictures Needed! 
The yearbook is in need of pictures from the following activities. If you have any, 
please contact Mrs. DuBois or send them to kcs@mtco.com 

 Track 
 Boys Baseball 
 Lego League 

 
Lunch Cards 
Please be sure that your child has enough lunch/milk cards to make it through the 
rest of the school year. Lunch/milk cards that are not completely punched out at 
the end of this school year, can be used next school year. 
 
No Buses 
There will be no bus service on Thursday, May 25 because Metamora Grade is out 
of school or Friday May 26 because we have an early dismissal. 
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Congratulations to our 
Graduating 8th Grade  

Class of 2023 
 

Ben Baldwin 
Amie Berta 
Aubrey Huss 

Westin LaHood 
Noah Merrill 

Savannah Spradlin 
Ethan Stone 

 
 

May the values that you have learned at 
St. Mary’s take you far in life. 

 


